Holland Conservation Commission Holland, MA
Minutes of meeting held on February 20, 2001

Meeting opened at 7.00 P.M.
Present were Mary vandenBerg, Helen Kreiger, Marguerite Choquette and Brad Noble.
Absent were James Wettlaufer, Daniel Wrona, Ross Dixon and Howard Fife.

Minutes of meeting on 2/13/01 read and approved. Signed by Mary.

Procedure Sheet 0258 issued to Francis Allard, Mashapaug Rd. Map 10, lot A-5, to log
the property. The plan was presented by Mr. Moulton who will be doing the logging. A
copy of last weeks minutes which contained the discussion of what needed to be done
from a conservation standpoint was attached to the Procedure Sheet. All approved and
was signed by Mary.

The Forest Cutting Plan for Edward Artruc was received from the State Forester which
was approved by Richard Johnson, Directors Agent. No action was taken by the HCC.
Waiting for report from Howie who was asked to discuss this plan with Mr. Johnson.

Request for Determination received from Jalbert Engineering for installation of a tight
tank at the property of Billy Pope, 40 Williams Road. Public hearing set for 3/6/01 at
730 P M,

Request for Determination received from Jalbert Engineering for installation of a tight
tank at the property of Alfred Williams, 26 Brandon Street. Public hearing set for 3/6/01

at 8:00 P M.

The office of Jalbert Engineering was notified of the date and times of the Public
hearings noted above. Legal notices were faxed to the Union News on 2/21/01 and

copies given to the Town Clerk for posting

Motion to adjourn made by Helen, seconded by Marguerite. All approved, closed at 837
PM.
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